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STUDENT VOICE @ CLG 
 
 SRC Reps, it’s time for you to step up as leaders and find out what is important to the kids in 

your class. What you need to do:  

1) Ask your teacher to schedule a class meeting or time for you to complete the survey  

2) Explain to the kids in your class that the SRC works for them and we want to know what’s 

important to CLG kids  

3) Read out all the questions to your class so they know what to expect  

4) Read out the questions again, and ask them to put their hand up for the ones that are the 

most important to them – they can vote for as many as they like. Record the number of people 

that ‘vote’ for each question  

5) If there are any other ideas, add them at the bottom  

6) BRING YOUR COMPLETED SURVEY TO OUR NEXT MEETING IN WEEK 7  

 

 

 

CLG 2018 STUDENT LEADERS’ SURVEY 
 

Please record the number of kids who voted for the items below that they think are  

NEEDS at our school.  You can vote for as many as you want. 

SRC REPS RECORD THE NUMBER OF VOTES FOR EACH ONE ON THIS  

SHEET AND BRING IT TO THE NEXT MEETING 

 

1. I think we need more activities at lunch time.  Votes:    

 

2. I think we need more ways to help less fortunate people Votes:    

 

3. I think we need to do more things in our sports houses Votes:    

 

4. I think we need to do a few things to improve the look of our school yard. Votes:    

 

5. I think we need more ways to mix with people in other year levels Votes:    

 

6. I think we need to do more to look after the environment Votes:    

 

7. We need to continue working on our anti-bullying campaign:  Bulllying No Way!  Spot it out, 

speak out, stamp it out! Votes:    

 

Any other ideas? 

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

      

 

 


